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July 7, 2010
The Honorable William “Mac” Thornberry

U.S. House of Representatives

2209 Rayburn Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-3486

Dear Representative Thornberry:

On behalf of the Fleet Reserve Association (FRA), I am writing to express support for H.R. 4505 that expands eligibility for residency in a state veterans’ home to include parents who have lost any children to service in the Armed Forces. Currently, only parents who have lost all of their children to service in the Armed Forces are eligible for residency in a state veterans’ home.


FRA stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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